
Task # 21-11 Date:   8th July Review Date: Nov 21 

 

Meet: Hunting Lodge 

Summary: 

Grove Lane/Sileby Road jitty 
Sileby Road/Avon Road jitty 

Volunteers: 
 

9 

Time: 
 

10:00 12:00 

Weather: 
 

Warm 

 

Great turn out today for on a lovely sunny day. One of our regular jitties and more than often a 
requested task.  This was last done in August 2020 so due a trim. 
 
 
Starting at the Sileby Road end of the jitty and armed 
with 3 brown bins from Charnwood Borough Council, 
it didn’t take long to trim the hedge along this busy 
and well used jitty. 
 
Although we only cut 12-15 inches of summer growth 
away, it makes a huge difference on such a narrow 
path. 
 
One bin filled in the first 20 mins – not bad going 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Luckily today we had 2 tall volunteers, Phil and 
Steve. Steve in action getting to grips with the 
ivy at the corner of this jitty. 

It’s always good to have at least one tall 
volunteer for this task as there is always a 
canopy across this jitty that needs cutting out 
as it stops so much light getting in to dry the 
path.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Linda and Margaret enjoying the new light 
flooding in 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We then moved onto the Sileby Road to Avon Road jitty. 
lovely people thanking us for doing what we do. 
by so many people and that we are helping to keep these
 

Next Task:
Thursday 15th 

Meet at Willow Road/Strancliffe L

Thanks everyone – great work.
 

 

 

 

 
We filled all 3 bins within an hour, just 
enough for the amount of green waste, 
we were cutting back. 
 
Lots of nettles and bindweed at the 
top end near Grove Lane all cleared.
 
This is a well used path and we met 
lots of lovely people along here 
thank you for your 
and support. 
 
 

We then moved onto the Sileby Road to Avon Road jitty. Another well used path and 
for doing what we do. It really does mean a lot that we are 

are helping to keep these jitties clear for them to be used

Next Task: 
 July 

Meet at Willow Road/Strancliffe Lane 
 

great work. 

On the left - Margaret,
On the right – Linda, 
 

We filled all 3 bins within an hour, just 
enough for the amount of green waste, 
we were cutting back.  

Lots of nettles and bindweed at the 
top end near Grove Lane all cleared. 

well used path and we met 
lots of lovely people along here – 

you for your lovely comments 

well used path and again lots of 
hat we are appreciated 

clear for them to be used by all. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

rgaret, Steve, Mick, Karen 
 Liz, Phil, Soo 


